Mr. Des Johnson,
Director of Planning,
An Bord Pleanala.

15" September, 2014.

Re: North-South Electricity Interconnector

Dear Des,

An Bord Pleanala

| refer to the above matter. An Bord Pleanala in its role as Competent Authority for
Projects of Common Interest (PCI) will soon be meeting with Eirgrid, the project
promoter for the above project to identify the scope of material and level of detail of
information to be submitted by the project promoter as part of the application file.

Prior to this meeting, the PCI Unit of An Bord Pleanala requests the input of the
Strategic Infrastructure Section of An Bord Pleanala to identify the scope of material
and level of detail of information to be submitted by Eirgrid in relation to the strategic

infrastructure planning application.

Yours sincerely,

=N

Diarmuid Collins,
Senior Administrative Officer,
PCIl Unit,
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